
Please vote against SB223. This is an unconstitutional invasion of the rights of the children of the State of Oregon. Those who 
choose to participate in interscholastic sports will be cheated unless Private Schools choose to register with the State. Most Private 
Schools probably will take a stand against registering with the State because they do not want oversite by the State. What 
happened to recognizing "Non Public Education" being VITAL part of Oregon's educational system. Of course the Public Education 
System would also be hurt as those children would not have the opportunity to compete against the Private School children. Thanks 
for opposing this bill.


